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'ik"UTH TE!!1 January 16, 1985

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405 1

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I am pleased to advise you that the Board of
Directors of the USO of South Texas, Inc., have
unanimously appointed you as a fellow member of our Board
of Directors.

Enclosed you will find a copy of the list of our
present members of the Board. Our next meeting will be ·
February 20, 1985, at noon, in the Blue Room of the Town
Club.

We are presently engaged very heavily in a capital
fundraising dinner which will be held on Thursday
evening, February 21, 1985. I will sit down and review
that with you in the next few days.

In the meantime, I certainly hope you will accept
our invitation to be part of this Board. I am sure your
contributions will be very meaningful to our organization
and to the young men and women whom we serve.

Again, welcome aboard_1__

~ Best r~ards,

1
Ronald W. Bradley
President

RWB/cw

CC: Ms. Sandra Day
Executive Director

USO IS SUPPORTED THROUGH UNITED WAY
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Director
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Director
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